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In the fall, I implement a math challenge program, Math Madness.  This program encourages students to study and practice their addition and subtraction math facts up to +9’s and -9’s. Additionally, students are also encouraged to practice and internalize their double facts including, doubles +1, doubles +2, doubles -1’s and doubles -2’s. 

Students who have mastered all math facts, are more likely to succeed when faced with higher level mathematical concepts. Math Madness is designed to increase success in the area of math and reward hard work for learning addition and subtraction facts. The goal of this program is to motivate and excite your children in learning math facts.

Additional information on Math Madness will be distributed to everyone on Curriculum Night. Please feel free to ask me any questions during that time and/or throughout the school year. Thank you for your time and support.
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